
This publication is a sub-set of the DANCERgram, which provides Square and Round Dance 
news for the West Coast of Florida AND is the official Newsletter of the West Coast Square & 
Round Dancers Association (formerly the West Coast Dancer).      
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Joys 
 

 

If you have or you know someone who has something to celebrate, are ill, or have suffered a loss, and you 
would like to share it with the square and round dance community, please let us know. 

Announcements will be made for Florida based retired callers and cuers, callers and cuers, who perform in 
Florida, and square and  round dancers from the West Coast  Association area as well as West Coast 
Association officers, Florida Federation officers, and Florida representatives on the USDA Board – all of 
these include current, former, and retired individuals. 

Please email sqdncfan@gmail.com with the person’s/people’s name(s), details of the incident, address to 
mail cards to, what club they belong to (or did), if applicable, if they are a caller or cuer or a partner to a 
caller and cuer. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Editor. 

Concerns 
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Sympathies 
The message below was received from Rick Ducharm, President of Citrus Squares: 

 “Sorry to have to pass this on, but Ellis Lindsey passed away on the way to 
Perry Hospital in the ambulance. He had just called a 20 minute tip at the Salty Bobbers and we 
were in a break. He got a cup of coffee and was sitting on the sidelines when he just passed out and 
rolled forward out of his chair falling onto the floor. It was about 8:45 p.m. on January 4th. We gave 
immediate aid as we could, including CPR, until the ambulance arrived. He was breathing when the 
ambulance took over. On the way to the hospital he passed. Leila was following with one of our   
dancers driving so she was on hand. No other info at the moment.”  Rick DuCharme, President, 
Citrus Squares. 

Ellis is a caller in north central Florida.  He was president of the Florida Callers Association in 2008 – 
2009. He called at Citrus Squares and Salty Bobbers. 

If you would like to send a card to his wife, Leila, the address is 1069 S. W. Shiloh Street, Ft. White,  
Florida 30038. You can also call her a 352-317-8974 or email her at lalecl@aol.com.  

 

Joe Ursitti recently lost his mother, Mary Ursitti. Joe and Frank have scheduled a memorial service 
for Mary on Saturday January 15th at noon. It will be held at Skyway Memoria Gardens, 5200 U.S. 
Highway 19. Palmetto, Florida. The service will be held outside.  941-803-7626, Any who wish are 
invited to attend. 

Joe is a long time member of Suncoast Squares in St. Pete. If you would like to send cards, his 
address is P. O. Box 4732, Clearwater, Florida 33758. 
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DANCERgram Magazines 

Planner (weekly) 
Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies (as needed) 
Directory (as needed)  WC Key Contacts  WC Dances  SCCA  Links  
This and That (monthly)  WCA president’s message  Federation president’s message  
Club News  Reprint of articles  New Articles 

DANCERgram Staff 

Editor:             Penny T. Green 
Webmaster:      Cliff Reiss 

The DANCERgram magazines are written and published by a square and round dancer concerned about 
preserving our dance activity. The magazines include Planner (weekly), This & That (monthly), Joys, Concerns, 
& Sympathies (as needed), and Directory (as needed). All of the magazines are under the DANCERgram 
banner. In the event of new information between publication dates, notification is sent via the Flash.   

The Editor reserves the right to edit any submission to the DANCERgram magazines. Opinions expressed in 
any DANCERgram magazine are not necessarily those of the Editor or the West Coast Square and Round 
Dancers' Association. All new information (since the previous issue) in these magazines is highlighted in 
yellow.  

Distribution of the DANCERgram magazines is encouraged via forwarding or hard copies. All of the 
Magazines, as well as additional content, can be found at www.dancergram.com.  

If you would like to receive the DANCERgram Magazines via email or you would like to submit information to 
any of the magazines, please contact the Editor at sqdncfan@gmail.com or 863-224-3393. 
 


